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Background  
A recent Product Incident (IR no980) has highlighted three issues which must be dealt 
with by you as test engineers.   
 
Actions: 
 

 All tester are advised that they must check security of all safety gear 
components prior and post testing of safety gear 

 Any partially tested unit will be treated as a new test and signing of test sheet 
infers total ownership of test and all of responsibility that goes with it 

 Encoder cables – please take time to check encoder cable routing and 
termination of cable at both ends – INSTALLERS HAVE BEEN ADVISED ON 
THIS 

 If encoder cables are not run correctly you must instruct installer to re route 
cable away from motor and mains wiring. 

  
The issue of this bulletin will be taken as absolute evidence that all subcontractors and 
testers are aware of these requirements.  
 
If you have any questions concerning this Bulletin please speak with Peter Amura on 
07767 119086 
 
 

SAFETY ISSUE 
 


